TBX: Notice of expanding time of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholder 2015
On 18/05/2015, Thai Binh Cement Joint Stock Company announced the notice of expanding time of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholder 2015 as follows:

On 25/04/2015, Board of Directors of Thai Binh Cement JSC the Official Document No.91 about delaying time of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholder to May 2015. But till 09/05/2015, the Company has change of personnel, leaded the preparation for the Meeting sill in progress. To be convenient for accommodation, Thai Binh Cement JSC asks to delay time of holding Annual General Meeting of Shareholder 2015 to June 2015; the Company will announce the information of time, location and contents of the Meeting according to regulations of law
